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The pH Miracle
Graham Twelftree extensively examines the miracles of each Gospel
narrative. He weighs their historical reliability and considers the
question of miracles and the modern mind.

Nothing Short of a Miracle
Can modern intellectuals believe in miracles? Editors R. Douglas
Geivett and Gary R. Habermas provide a collection of essays to refute
objections to the miraculous and set forth the positive case for God's
action in history.

Miracles and Massacres
Faith Comes from What Is Heard: An Introduction to Fundamental
Theology informs both the heart and mind as it brings together
dogmatic and biblical theology, the Thomistic tradition, the teachings
of the Fathers of the Church, and the contemporary Magisterium.
Drawing heavily upon the works of St. Thomas Aquinas, Bl. John Henry
Newman, Joseph Ratzinger, and St. John Paul II, the author examines
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the foundations of Catholic theology, or Fundamental Theology, “which
is theology’s reflection on itself as a discipline, its method, and
its foundation in God’s Revelation transmitted to us through Scripture
and Tradition.” Although Faith Comes from What Is Heard is useful for
all Catholics who want to understand the foundations of their faith,
it is specifically designed to serve as a textbook for courses in
Fundamental Theology in seminaries and in graduate and undergraduate
programs in theology. It can also serve as a textbook for introductory
theology and Scripture courses. The topics covered in Faith Comes from
What Is Heard include: Revelation and FaithTheologyTradition and the
MagisteriumBiblical Hermeneuticsthe Historicity of the Gospelsand
Biblical Typology

The Case for Miracles
#1 New York Times bestselling author Karen Kingsbury shares a
collection of inspiring true stories from women whose faith has
sustained them through monumental trials. For mothers, wives, sisters,
and friends, this book will uplift the hearts of its readers through
accounts of faith proving triumphant over any obstacle.
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The Price of Panic
In this long-awaited book, pre-eminent analytical philosopher Alvin
Plantinga argues that the conflict between science and theistic
religion is actually superficial, and that at a deeper level they are
in concord.

A Treasury of Miracles for Women
Never count calories, fat grams, or food portions again! Say good-bye
to low energy, poor digestion, extra pounds, aches and pains, and
disease. Say hello to renewed vigor, mental clarity, better overall
health, and a lean, trim body. The key? Your health depends on the pH
balance of its blood, striking the optimum 80/20 balance between an
alkaline and acidic environment provided by eating certain foods. Now
an innovative, proven effective diet program can work with your body
chemistry and help revitalize and maintain your health. Rediscover the
secrets of: * Breakfast, the low-carb, high-fiber meal that will be
the biggest change you'll make; * The cleanse--a liquid detox to
reduce your body's impurities and normalize digestion and metabolism;
*Ridding your body of harmful bacteria, yeast, and molds; *Alkaline
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foods--tomatoes, avocados, and green vegetables-and how to mix them
with mildly acidic foods like fish, grains, and certain fruits to
create tempting and delicious meals; *Supplements--how to select,
shop, and calculate the right dosage for you; *Water, the allimportant drink-how to make sure yours is safe, pure, and plentiful.
Learn how to balance your live and diet with the incredible halth
benefits of thsi revoulationary program The pH Miracle.

The Legitimacy of Miracle
Mark Noll has written a major indictment of American evangelicalism.
Reading this book, one wonders if the evangelical movement has
pandered so much to American culture and tried to be so popular only
to lose not only it's mind but it's soul as well. For evangelical
pastors and parishoners alike, this is a must read! --Robert Wuthnow.

Hume's Abject Failure
God doesn't need humans to work miracles for Him, but as veteran
Catholic author Patricia Treece shows, it certainly seems His good
pleasure to perform great miracles by means of human prayers and human
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hands. For more than a quarter century, Treece, America's most
experienced and revered saint-watcher, has gathered numerous
fascinating reports of miraculous healings brought about in our
lifetime. Among them is the complete 2005 cure of Sr. Marie SimonPierre's advanced Parkinson's disease after she appealed for healing
to the just-deceased Pope John Paul II. After intense scrutiny, the
Vatican declared her healing miraculous, leading to John Paul's
beatification and canonization. Here, too, are tales of scores of
lesser-known healings brought to light by Treece's own investigations
into little-known official Vatican documents, as well as from her many
interviews with living witnesses of miraculous healings, including
several whose healings have been accepted by the Vatican as grounds
for the canonization of their intercessors. You'll read vivid but
sober accounts of the lives and of the miracles wrought by some of the
greatest healers of all, with details of a host of authenticated
healings by André Bessette, John Bosco, Frances Cabrini, Solanus
Casey, John Paul II, Padre Pio, Elizabeth Seton, Francis Xavier
Seelos, Fulton Sheen, Mother Teresa, and other good men and women
blessed by God with remarkable healing charisms. The healings
documented here are not hasty judgments made by gullible, overwrought
believers; they are instantaneous, complete, and permanent cures for
which scientific medicine still has no explanations cures that also
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meet the Vatican's stringent seven-part test of authenticity. When
faced with a woman skeptical about whether she could be cured, the
healer Solanus Casey is reported to have said, Don't you know that God
can cure cancer just as easily as the common cold? Not only can God do
this: These pages show that He is doing it so often and so obviously
that even in our day miraculous healings are giving pause to hardened
skeptics and bringing joy to the hearts of believers who rightly see
in them overwhelming evidence of God's love for each of us. May they
bring joy to your heart as well and renew the confidence in His love
that God yearns for you to have!

On Miracles and Modern Spiritualism
This vital study offers a new interpretation of Hume's famous "Of
Miracles," which notoriously argues against the possibility of
miracles. By situating Hume's popular argument in the context of the
eighteenth-century debate on miracles, Earman shows Hume's argument to
be largely unoriginal and chiefly without merit where it is original.
Yet Earman constructively conceives how progress can be made on the
issues that Hume's essay so provocatively posed about the ability of
eyewitness testimony to establish the credibility of marvelous and
miraculous events.
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The Case Against Miracles
Details some of the little-known stories from American history that
explain the American identity and where the country is headed in the
future.

In Defense of Miracles
Voted one of Christianity Today's 1995 Books of the Year! Preaching's
Preacher's Guide to the Best Bible Reference for 2014 (New Testament
General) To understand and apply the Bible well, you need two crucial
sources of information. One is the Bible itself. The other is an
understanding of the cultural background of the passage you're
reading. Only with the background can you grasp the author's original
concerns and purposes. This unique commentary provides, in verse-byverse format, the crucial cultural background you need for
responsible--and richer--Bible study. It includes a glossary of
cultural terms and important historical figures, maps and charts, upto-date bibliographies, and introductory essays about cultural
background information for each book of the New Testament. Based on
ten years of in-depth study, this accessible and bestselling
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commentary is valuable for pastors in sermon preparation, for Sundayschool and other church teachers as they build lessons, for
missionaries concerned not to import their own cultural biases into
the Bible, for college and seminary students in classroom assignments,
and for everyday Bible readers seeking to deepen and enhance their
study of Scripture.

The Historical Jesus of the Gospels
Gripping True Story of War and Romance, Hope and Miracles When the
odds are impossible, love goes to work. In this thrilling true-life
story, readers follow the path of friendship that grows into a romance
that spans continents and survives devastating hardship. Craig Keener,
a respected white scholar, was cautious after a broken relationship.
Médine, a well-educated African woman, met Craig through a campus
ministry and the two became friends. Long after they parted for their
respective worlds, Craig realized his love for her and began the
arduous--and often supernatural--journey to be reunited. Médine faced
terror and disease as a refugee in the war-torn Congo; Craig did not
know most days if she was alive or dead. Their tender story of love
beating the odds inspires readers to believe that God's own great love
for each of us will always overcome.
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The Miracles of Jesus
Demonstrates the reliability of the canonical gospels by exploring the
genre of ancient biography The canonical gospels are ancient
biographies, narratives of Jesus’s life. The authors of these gospels
were intentional in how they handled historical information and
sources. Building on recent work in the study of ancient biographies,
Craig Keener argues that the writers of the canonical gospels followed
the literary practices of other biographers in their day. In
Christobiography he explores the character of ancient biography and
urges students and scholars to appreciate the gospel writers’ method
and degree of accuracy in recounting the ministry of Jesus. Keener’s
Christobiography has far-reaching implications for the study of the
canonical gospels and historical-Jesus research. Table of Contents:
Introduction Part 1. Biographies about Jesus 2. Not a Novel Proposal
3. Examples and Development of Ancient Biography 4. What Sort of
Biographies Are the Gospels? 5. What Did First-Century Audiences
Expect of Biographies? Part 2 Biographies and History 6. Biographies
and Historical Information 7. What Historical Interests Meant in
Antiquity 8. Luke-Acts as Biohistory 9. Sources Close to the Events
Part 3. Testing the Range of Deviation 10. Case Studies: Biographies
of Recent Characters Use Prior Information 11. Flex Room: Literary
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Techniques in Ancient Biographies Part 4. Two Objections to Gospels as
Historical Biographies 12. What about Miracles? 13. What about John?
Part 5. Memories about Jesus: Memories before Memoirs 14. Memory
Studies 15. Jesus Was a Teacher 16. Oral Tradition, Oral History 17.
The Implications of This Study

Christobiography
Biblical-theological reflection supporting a dynamic, experiential,
Spirit-guided reading of Scripture How do we hear the Spirit's voice
in Scripture? Once we have done responsible exegesis, how may we
expect the Spirit to apply the text to our lives and communities? In
Spirit Hermeneutics biblical scholar Craig Keener addresses these
questions, carefully articulating how the experience of the Spirit
that empowered the church on the day of Pentecost can — and should —
dynamically shape our reading of Scripture today.

Miracles Now
How does the Jesus of the New Testament compare to the Jesus we think
we know so well? Bestselling author Philip Yancey conducts an
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enlightening biblical and historical investigation. This honest book
will help you discover a different Jesus from the flannelgraph Sunday
school figure, the sweetly smiling Victorian Savior, and all the
cultural clichés that have tamed Jesus and kept him in comfortable
religious boxes. Philip Yancey cuts through existing views and
preconceptions of Jesus--citing opinions from church history, modern
history, and popular culture; discussing how different people and
cultures view Jesus; dissecting popular quotes about Jesus; and much
more--and he offers a more accurate perspective by pointing us back to
the Bible. From the manger in Bethlehem to the cross in Jerusalem,
Yancey presents a complex character who generates questions as well as
answers, a disturbing and exhilarating Jesus who wants to radically
transform your life and stretch your faith. The Jesus I Never Knew
engages your heart, your mind, your emotions, and your senses,
preparing you for a new, life-changing encounter with the real Jesus
described in the Gospels. Also available: The Jesus I Never Knew video
curriculum, participant's guide, and study guide.

Impossible Love
Shares compelling case studies that support theories about the
plausibility of miracles to discuss what they are, why they happen,
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and how they can be understood.

Medical Miracles
Most Bible commentaries take us on a one-way trip from our world to
the world of the Bible. But they leave us there, assuming that we can
somehow make the return journey on our own. In other words, they focus
on the original meaning of the passage but don't discuss its
contemporary application. The information they offer is valuable -but the job is only half done! The NIV Application Commentary Series
helps us with both halves of the interpretive task. This new and
unique series shows readers how to bring an ancient message into a
modern context. It explains not only what the Bible meant but also how
it can speak powerfully today.

The Aquarian Gospel of Jesus the Christ
Most modern prejudice against biblical miracle reports depends on
David Hume's argument that uniform human experience precluded
miracles. Yet current research shows that human experience is far from
uniform. In fact, hundreds of millions of people today claim to have
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experienced miracles. New Testament scholar Craig Keener argues that
it is time to rethink Hume's argument in light of the contemporary
evidence available to us. This wide-ranging and meticulously
researched two-volume study presents the most thorough current defense
of the credibility of the miracle reports in the Gospels and Acts.
Drawing on claims from a range of global cultures and taking a
multidisciplinary approach to the topic, Keener suggests that many
miracle accounts throughout history and from contemporary times are
best explained as genuine divine acts, lending credence to the
biblical miracle reports.

All the Crooked Saints
The earliest substantive sources available for historical Jesus
research are in the Gospels themselves; when interpreted in their
early Jewish setting, their picture of Jesus is more coherent and
plausible than are the competing theories offered by many modern
scholars. So argues Craig Keener in The Historical Jesus of the
Gospels. In exploring the depth and riches of the material found in
the Synoptic Gospels, Keener shows how many works on the historical
Jesus emphasize just one aspect of the Jesus tradition against others,
but a much wider range of material in the Jesus tradition makes sense
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in an ancient Jewish setting. Keener masterfully uses a broad range of
evidence from the early Jesus traditions and early Judaism to
reconstruct a fuller portrait of the Jesus who lived in history.

Recognizing Miracles in Antiquity and Beyond
For the first time in history, the world shut itself down—by
choice—all for fear of a virus, COVID-19, that wasn’t well understood.
The government, with the support of most Americans, ordered the
closure of tens of thousands of small businesses—many never to return.
Almost every school and college in the country sent its students home
to finish the school year in front of a computer. Churches cancelled
worship services. “Social distancing” went from a non-word to a moral
obligation overnight. Moral preening on social media achieved ever new
heights. The world will reopen and life will go on, but what kind of
world will it be when it does? It can’t be what it was, because of
what’s just happened. Professors Jay Richards, William Briggs, and
Douglas Axe take a deep dive into the crucial questions on the minds
of millions of Americans during one of the most jarring and
unprecedented global events in a generation. What will be the total
cost in dollars, lives, and livelihoods of this response from
governments, on advice from Science? What role have national and
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global health organizations such as WHO played in this? To whom are
they accountable? What evidence do they rely on in sounding the alarm?
How did science bureaucrats, relying on murky data and speculative
computer models, gain the power to shut down the global economy? How
did politicians, who know nothing of the science, decide whom to
trust? We need to know what and how it happened, to keep it from ever
happening again.

Miracles and the Critical Mind
Here is a thing everyone wants: A miracle. Here is a thing everyone
fears: What it takes to get one. Any visitor to Bicho Raro, Colorado,
is likely to find a landscape of dark saints, forbidden love,
scientific dreams, miracle-mad owls, estranged affections, one or two
orphans, and a sky full of watchful desert stars. At the heart of this
place you will find the Soria family, who all have the ability to
perform unusual miracles. And at the heart of this family are three
cousins longing to change its future: Beatriz, the girl without
feelings, who wants only to be free to examine her thoughts; Daniel,
the Saint of Bicho Raro, who performs miracles for everyone but
himself; and Joaquin, who spends his nights running a renegade radio
station under the name Diablo Diablo. They are all looking for a
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miracle. But the miracles of Bicho Raro are never quite what you
expect.

Miracles
Addressing every single issue that touches on miracles in a thorough
and academic manner, this compilation represents the most extensive
look at the phenomenon ever displayed through the lens of an ardent
non-believer.

Spirit Hermeneutics
Let’s be real for a sec. Most of us don’t have time for an hour of
yoga or 30 minutes of meditation every day. We’re overwhelmed as it
is. Our spiritual practice shouldn’t add to that. That’s why I’ve
handpicked 108 simple techniques to combat our most common
problems—stress, burnout, frustration, jealousy, resentment. The stuff
we have to deal with on a daily basis. This book is designed so that
you can achieve peace and experience miracles now. Inspired by some of
the greatest spiritual teachings, these practical, moment-to-moment
tools will help you eliminate blocks and live with more ease. They’re
Page 17/30

Free Reading Miracles The Credibility Of The New Testament Accounts
powerful, life-changing meditations and principles, modernized and
broken down into easy-to-digest techniques to fit your lifestyle.
Throughout the book, I share principles from both A Course in Miracles
and Kundalini yoga and meditation. These tools can help you find your
connection to your inner strength. When you practice these techniques,
fear will melt away, inspiration will spring up, and a sense of peace
will set in.

Gift and Giver
"The miracle stories of the founders and saints of the major world
religions have much in common. Written by international experts, this
Companion provides an authoritative and comparative study of miracles
in not only Hinduism, Islam, Buddhism, Christianity and Judaism, but
also, indigenous religions. The authors promote a discussion of the
problems of miracles in our largely secular culture, and of the value
of miracles in religious belief. The miracles of Jesus are also
contextualized through chapterson the Hebrew Bible, classical culture
to the Romans, Second Temple and early rabbinic Judaism and early
Christianity. This book provides students with a scholarly
introduction to miracles, which also covers philosophical, medical and
historical issues"-Page 18/30
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Studies in the Textual Criticism of the New Testament
Despite the dominance of scientific explanation in the modern world,
at the beginning of the twenty-first century faith in miracles remains
strong, particularly in resurgent forms of traditional religion. In
Miracles, David L. Weddle examines how five religious
traditions—Hinduism, Judaism, Buddhism, Christianity, and
Islam—understand miracles, considering how they express popular
enthusiasm for wondrous tales, how they provoke official regulation
because of their potential to disrupt authority, and how they are
denied by critics within each tradition who regard belief in miracles
as an illusory distraction from moral responsibility. In dynamic and
accessible prose, Weddle shows us what miracles are, what they mean,
and why, despite overwhelming scientific evidence, they are still
significant today: belief in miracles sustains the hope that, if there
is a reality that surpasses our ordinary lives, it is capable of
exercising—from time to time—creative, liberating, enlightening, and
healing power in our world.

Miracles
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Understanding risk -- Putting risk in perspective -- Risk charts : a
way to get perspective -- Judging the benefit of a health intervention
-- Not all benefits are equal : understand the outcome -- Consider the
downsides -- Do the benefits outweight the downsides? -- Beware of
exaggerated importance -- Beware of exaggerated certainty -- Who's
behind the numbers?

Acts
The author of Life's a Dance examines the reality of miracles in
everyday life, discussing what a miracle is, different types of
miracles, and divine appearances, sharing a look at miraculous
intervention among all religions and offering personal anecdotes about
their occurence.

Where the Conflict Really Lies

Faith Comes from What Is Heard: An Introduction to
Fundamental Theology
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New York Times bestselling author Lee Strobel trains his investigative
sights on the hot-button issue of whether it’s credible to believe God
intervenes supernaturally in people’s lives today. This provocative
book starts with an unlikely interview in which America’s foremost
skeptic builds a seemingly persuasive case against the miraculous. But
then Strobel travels the country to quiz scholars to see whether they
can offer solid answers to atheist objections. Along the way, he
encounters astounding accounts of healings and other phenomena that
simply cannot be explained away by naturalistic causes. The book
features the results of exclusive new scientific polling that shows
miracle accounts are much more common than people think. What’s more,
Strobel delves into the most controversial question of all: what about
miracles that don’t happen? If God can intervene in the world, why
doesn’t he do it more often to relieve suffering? Many American
Christians are embarrassed by the supernatural, not wanting to look
odd or extreme to their neighbors. Yet, The Case for Miracles shows
not only that the miraculous is possible, but that God still does
intervene in our world in awe-inspiring ways. Here’s a unique book
that examines all sides of this issue and comes away with a passionate
defense for God’s divine action in lives today.

Nothing Short of a Miracle
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The nature miracle stories of Jesus--walking on the water or feeding
thousands with a small amount of food, for example--are so spectacular
that many find them a problem, whether historical, philosophical, or
even theological. This is the first book to tackle this problem head
on. Do the stories reflect events in the life of the historical Jesus,
or are they myths or legends? Or, perhaps they grew out of parables or
from more ordinary events into the incredible stories we now have. Or,
again, perhaps this the wrong approach! A group of high-ranking
biblical historians, philosophers, and theologians with very diverse
views set out to provide possible answers. Contributors include: James Crossley - Eric Eve - Craig S. Keener - Michael Levine - Timothy
J. McGrew - Scot McKnight - Graham H. Twelftree - Ruben Zimmermann

The Cambridge Companion to Miracles

The Jesus I Never Knew
It is now recognized that spirituality plays an active role in the
experience of illness and healing, even when the sufferer turns to
medicine for help. The relationship of medicine to the miracles at
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healing shrines, especially Lourdes, is well known. Less studied are
the miracles associatedwith the canonization of saints. The Vatican
Archives house the transcripts of the ecclesiastical investigations of
all of the miracles credited to the intercession of candidates for
sainthood. These documents contain verbatim accounts of patients,
their families, and physicians. The testimony isfiltered and shaped by
the formal questions of clergy, who are concerned not to be duped by
wishful thinking or naive enthusiasm. Jacalyn Duffin has examined
either the full testimony or the Vatican summaries of more than 670
miracles reported in 35 countries on six continents from the late
17thcentury to the 21st. She discovered that more than 96% of these
miracles are healings from physical illness. Essentially, they are
medical case histories, involving the active participation of doctors.
Over the course of centuries, she found, these records display
remarkable stability. The storiesof illness and healing follow a
prescribed dramatic structure, like the arc of a novel, play, or
opera, shaped by universal reactions to sickness and recovery.
However, Duffin finds, some elements in the miracle files change over
time: the number of doctors increases, the nature of evidence
embracesnew technologies, and the diagnoses considered amenable to
transcendent healing shift to incorporate new ideas about medical
capability.
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The IVP Bible Background Commentary: New Testament
A unique collection of accounts of miraculous healings -- all brought
about by prayers to contemporary saints.

Miracles
In recent years, scholars have extensively explored the function of
the miraculous and wondrous in ancient narratives, mostly pondering on
how ancient authors view wondrous accounts, i.e. the treatment of the
descriptions of wondrous occurrences as true events or their use. More
precisely, these narratives investigate whether the wondrous pursues a
display of erudition or merely provides stylistic variety; sometimes,
such narratives even represent the wish of the author to grant a
“rational explanation” to extraordinary actions. At present, however,
two aspects of the topic have not been fully examined: a) the ability
of the wondrous/miraculous to set cognitive mechanisms in motion and
b) the power of the wondrous/miraculous to contribute to the
construction of an authorial identity (that of kings, gods, or
narrators). To this extent, the volume approaches miracles and wonders
as counter intuitive phenomena, beyond cognitive grasp, which
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challenge the authenticity of human experience and knowledge and push
forward the frontiers of intellectual and aesthetic experience. Some
of the articles of the volume examine miracles on the basis of
bewilderment that could lead to new factual knowledge; the
supernatural is here registered as something natural (although
strange); the rest of the articles treat miracles as an endpoint,
where human knowledge stops and the unknown divine begins (here the
supernatural is confirmed). Thence, questions like whether the
experience of a miracle or wonder as a counter intuitive phenomenon
could be part of long-term memory, i.e. if miracles could be
transformed into solid knowledge and what mental functions are
encompassed in this process, are central in the discussion.

Jesus the Miracle Worker

The Scandal of the Evangelical Mind
In Gift and Giver, leading New Testament scholar Craig Keener takes a
probing look at the various evangelical understandings of the role of
the Holy Spirit in the church. He explores topics such as spiritual
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gifts, the fruit of the Spirit, the Spirit's power for evangelism, and
hearing God's voice. His desire is for Christians to "work for
consensus, or at least for unity in God's work despite our differences
on secondary matters." Employing a helpful narrative approach and an
ample number of stories, Keener enters into constructive dialogue with
Pentecostals, moderates, and cessationists, all the while attempting
to learn from each viewpoint. He seeks to bridge the gap between
cessationists and Pentecostals/charismatics by urging all Christians
to seek the Holy Spirit's empowerment. His irenic approach to this
controversial issue has been endorsed by charismatics and noncharismatics alike. Sure to provoke helpful dialogue on a topic that
has caused unfortunate divisions within the church, Gift and Giver
will be a valuable addition to college and seminary courses on
pneumatology. It will also be helpful to lay readers interested in a
balanced discussion of spiritual gifts. This repackaged edition
includes an updated preface and a substantive new afterword.

Know Your Chances
Jesus walked on water. He healed a blind man. He turned water into
wine. More than just displays of his divine power, Jesus’s miracles
signify something deeper—they’re windows into God’s grand story of
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redemption, foreshadowing the great miracle of Christ’s death and
resurrection. By explaining the meaning and significance of all 26
miracles recorded in the Gospel of Matthew, New Testament scholar Vern
Poythress shows us their relevance for our lives today. Poythress
unpacks how understanding the meaning of Christ’s miracles will help
us better grasp the salvation God has brought into the world.

Modern-Day Miracles
For the first time in one volume this book presents contributions to
the textual criticism of the New Testament made over the past twenty
years by Bart Ehrman, one of the premier textual scholars in North
America. Including fifteen previously published articles and six
lectures (delivered at Duke University and Yale University), this
collection will be of vital importance to all students and scholars of
the New Testament and early Christianity.

Revelation
Makes more widely available and accessible the research behind
Keener's monumental, acclaimed, 4500-page commentary on Acts.
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The Nature Miracles of Jesus
The core contention of The Legitimacy of Miracle is that a priori
philosophical dismissals of the possibility or probability of
justified belief in miracles fail. Whether or not it is rational to
believe that events best understood as miracles actually occur is not
to be decided on the basis of armchair theorizing, but rather on the
basis of meticulous examination of the evidence. Such examination,
however, needs to be set free from unwarranted assumptions that
miracles are “impossible, improbable, or improper.” Philosophical
analysis can play an important role in clearing away conceptual
underbrush and question-begging presuppositions, but it cannot take
the place of detailed consideration of historical and contemporary
evidence. Robert Larmer demonstrates that the proper role of
philosophy, as regards to the belief in miracles, is to provide an inprinciple rejection of in-principle arguments either for or against.
The arguments contained in this book will be of particular interest to
students and scholars of philosophy, theology, history, and religious
studies, though it is written in a style accessible to anyone
interested in a philosophical examination of belief in miracles.
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